
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Spring ~ 2016 Newsletter 

www.holmdeltownship-nj.com 

Message from the Mayor and Township Committee 

Township  

Holiday Closings ~ 2016 

Monday ~ May 30 

Monday ~ July 4 

Monday ~ September 5 

Monday ~ October 10 

Friday ~ November 11 

Thursday ~ November 24 

Friday ~ November 25 

Monday ~ December 26 

Dear Holmdel Resident:                                               

Spring has finally arrived and I hope itôs here to stay! As you will read 

about in this Newsletter, there is a lot of positive news going on in our 

town. Winter wasnôt too bad but when a snowstorm rolled in, our Depart-

ment of Public Works (DPW) stepped in to save the day! Our schools 

were the only schools able to open in our area largely in part due to the 

safety of our roads. They were treated and plowed through the night and 

many nights by our valued DPW staff headed by Victor Stevens.  

It is important to us to have a strong working relationship between the 

school and Township. It was a difficult school year, having only two snow 

days available, and we were determined to help the schools as well as 

keep all of our residents safe through the winter weather and Iôd like to 

thank our DPW for making that happen. Speaking of the great work of our DPW, baseball fans should 

check out their hard work on the new dugouts at Philips Park just in time for opening day!  

In this Newsletter you will find an update from our Township Engineer, great news regarding Fire-

house #1, and the announcement of the kickoff of my Volunteer Initiative giving our Community the 

opportunity to work together to keep Holmdel beautiful! Our first volunteer effort will be Saturday, 

April 9th from 10:00 am-2:00 pm starting off at the Community Center. Here you will register for a 

section to pick up litter. Iôm encouraging all to come out and help!  

Iôm very excited about another great new opportunity offered to our own; our Holmdel senior students 

and Holmdel graduates who are in college up through 2+ years out of college. We are hosting at, Bell 

Works, a fantastic new Networking opportunity on May 25th from 6:00 pm-8:00 pm. Many businesses 

will be represented and the link for students to register has just begun. Flyers are for businesses and 

students registration and more information attached. The committee working on this endeavor has 

been very busy and their efforts will show at this great event!  

Our Township Committee continues to be inspired by our 

impressive young residents and their achievements and 

we continue to recognize them at our meetings. Our re-

cent recognitions included our 4th grade winners of the 

Recycling Art Contest where we picked 5 winners out of 

175 entries to have their artwork printed on our ñHolmdel 

Recyclesò bags. Our 2015 NJAYF undefeated Jersey 

Shore Junior Midget North Division Champion Football 

team was also recognized as well as the 8th grade Boys 

Basketball Team who won the Mid-Monmouth Champion-

ship. More to come!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

                (Mayorôs Letter Continued on Page 2) 

TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE  

2016 Regular Meetings 

Town Hall~7:30 pm 
April 5, 19 
May 3, 17 
June 9, 21 

July 12 
August 16 

September 6, 20 
October 11, 25 
November 1, 22 
December 13 

 

Dates are subject to change;  Please contact the 

Township Clerk with any questions 
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(Message from the Mayor and Township Committee...continued) 

 I met with our Administrator to review our Development Fee Ordinance (COAH). This ordinance previously required the collection of 

fees when constructing additions to homes, installation of pools, etc. The new ordinance removes this requirement, and residential 

fees will only be collected when an application is being made for a new development or a sub-division. I also met with JCP&L to dis-

cuss the tree trimming plan for 2016. Check the website for information regarding trimming areas.  

There are so many wonderful events going on and I try to attend as many as possible. I was happy to attend and participate in the 

Chinese New Year Celebration and then to host visitors from Nanjing, China by touring them through our Township Offices. The Girl 

Scouts recently accompanied me on a tour as well! The Daddy Daughter dance welcomed 140 couples and Mother Son hosted the 

most couples ever. Both were happy events with beautiful and handsome dates for our parents. I am grateful to be included in HFEEôs 

Battle of the Faculties as a judge and I will be at the line starting off Holmdel Recreationôs Eggstravaganza Egg Hunt. Please come 

out to Community Day where we will all gather to cele-

brate Holmdel on April 16th! As I always say, these 

events that bring our community together are needed 

to show our support of the GREAT community we live 

in!  

As always, please feel free to contact me with any 

questions or concerns, and if you are not receiving my 

monthly newsletter electronically, contact me at 

ehinds@holmdeltownship-nj.com to be added.  

         

     ON BEHALF OF THE HOLMDEL TOWNSHIP COMMITTE E 

MAYOR, ERIC J. HINDS 

 

 

Saturday, April 9th - 10:00am ~  2:00pm  

Mayor Hindsô Volunteer Initiative kicks off with ñCommunity Clean-

Upò; an event where we spend an afternoon together helping to 

keep our community beautiful. 

The day will start with all volunteers meeting at the Sen-

ior/Community Center (next to the post office) at 10:00am.  There 

you will register your name and email by signing up for a section to 

pick up litter, receive your safety shirt to be worn while working.  All 

supplies will be provided.   

At the Community Center will also be similar future opportunities to 

register for such as painting, cemetery clean-up and more. All are 

welcome and encouraged to join us and help.  Students seeking 

service hours will receive a form at the end of their service. 

Together we can move Holmdel from good to GREAT! 

Questions leading up to the event:  
Contact Bob Ward: rward@holmdeltownship-nj.com;732-946-2820 
x 1227 

Questions the day of the event:  
Contact Victor Stevens: vstevens@holmdeltownship-nj.com; 732-
946-2820 x 1952 

 

Sponsored and Partnered with New Jersey State  

Clean Communities Program  

 

Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program  

There are many reasons families in our communities struggle to pay 

their bills. Unemployment, medical bills or even a car repair can 

break a budget. The good news is that there is help available to help 

pay energy bills.  

Many customers who qualify for energy assistance assume they 

donôt meet program requirements.  Others may think the application 

process is difficult...and it is not.  There is help available for most 

income levels.  NJ SHARES, the PAGE Grant or the TRUE Grant 

help families who have fallen behind on their electric and gas bills, 

but are not considered low income.   

New Jersey residents who need help paying their energy bills should 

call 1-800-510-3102 to find out if they qualify for assistance, and how 

to apply.  Representatives are available from 9:00am to 9:00pm., 7 

days a week. 

Deadline to apply for financial assistance is April 30th, 2016. 

   

In todayôs environment, it is imperative that Holm-

del Township has the resources to contact its 

residents in an emergency. It is also important 

that residents have the opportunity to choose the 

method by which they wish to be notified.  We are 

contracted with Civic Ready . We ask that all resi-

dents, and business owners, logon to the Townshipôs website at 

www.holmdeltownship-nj.com or the Police Department site 

www.holmdelpolice.org to sign up.  You can choose which type of 

message you wish to receive,  i.e. emergency alerts and/or general 

announcements both from the Police Department and the Township. 
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STAFF DIRECTORY 

The staff of Holmdel Township is here to assist the public when-
ever possible.  Please use the following list of extensions when 
dialing 732-946-2820 to contact a municipal staff member or 
department. 

1206  Administration 
1304, 1305 Building Inspections/Construction 
1604  Court Clerk 
1316  Code Enforcement 
1316  Dept. of Public Works 
1341  Environmental Commission 
1403  Finance Department 
1301  Fire Prevention 
1235  Mayor/Township Committee 
1225  Parks & Recreation 
1321  Planning Board 
1956  Recycling 
1403/1212 Registrar 
1411  Sewer 
1321  Shade Tree Committee 
1432  Tax Assessor 
1423  Tax Collector 
1211  Township Clerk 
1323  Zoning Board 
1315  Zoning Officer 
 

OTHER NUMBERS: 
County Board of Health 732-431-7456 

Holmdel Board of Education 732-946-1800 

Holmdel Library 732- 946-4118 

Holmdel Post Office 732-946-4710 

Police Department (non-emergency) 732-946-9690 

HYAA: 732-946-8016 

MUNICIPAL  INFORMATION  

òDO NOT SOLICIT LISTó 

Any person or entity who owns or rents property 

within the Township may register such property 

on a ñDo Not Solicitò list.  Names are not required, 

just addresses.  For more information, please 

contact the Township Clerkôs Office at 732-946-

2 8 2 0  e x t e n s i o n  1 2 1 3  o r  e m a i l 

prizzo@holmdeltownship-nj.com. 

PAINTING HOUSE NUMBERS ON CURBS  

The Township does not require residents to have a 

street number placed on your curb.   

The Township does not employ anyone to paint house 

numbers on the curbs, nor are solicitorôs for this type 

of service County employees. 

Legally you are not obligated to have your house num-

ber on the curb.  Itôs completely voluntary on your part. 

HOLMDEL TOWNSHIP 
FIRE COMPANY  

 

Effective February 1st, 2016,Township Firefighters have again begun responding from Station 1, which is located on Main Street in 

Holmdel.  Additionally, Mayor Hinds and the Township Committee have authorized the appointment of a Training Officer that will over-

see the training, education and compliance of both companies.  Members of both Fire Company #1 and #2 will participate in cooperative 

training exercises, drills and educational sessions designed to ensure all standards are met and continuity exists throughout the depart-

ment. 

Volunteers are the cornerstone of our society.  They provide invaluable services that would otherwise cost tax payers much more.  Vol-

unteering builds bonds throughout the community and save lives.  Your fire department is always looking for willing candidates to join 

the ranks. 

If you have what it takes to fill the boots of a firefighter, and want to join the team, please contact us at  

732-946-2820, ext. 1801  

Please respect our NO  
Advertising Sign Ordinance  

 

Over the past few months the amount of advertising 

signs with the Township has increased significantly. In 

order to keep Holmdel beautiful, the Township has an 

ordinance prohibiting any type of advertising signage. 

Please be mindful of the ordinance, and if your have 

work done on your property, please tell your contrac-

tors and service people not to place their signs on 

your front yards.  Real Estate Agents, please be mind-

ful to take down your directional signs after your open 

houses are finished. 
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ENGINEERõS  REPORT  

Winter is a Slow Period for Infrastructure Improvement,  
But Progress is Still Being Made  

 
Progress Continues at Bell Works  

§ Last year infrastructure improvements, including curb, drainage, and pavement repairs were started at Bell Works and continued until cold weather 

required a suspension of activity until the spring.  However, progress is still being made on other infrastructure components that are important to 
the redevelopment of the site.  These include inspection and repair of the internal sewer system, parking lot repairs, roadway lighting, traffic and 
directional signing. 

 

2015 Road Program Will Continue in the Spring  
§ The 2015 Road Program was started last fall and will continue in the spring with work on Line Road, Crawfords Corner Road, Winchester Lane, 

and Middletown Road along with minor pavement and drainage repairs throughout town. 

 

 

Preventive Maintenance for Roads  

§ Crack sealing for the Townshipôs road system is an important element of preventive maintenance.  The Public Works Department under the direc-

tion of Victor Stevens has expanded that program.  Work was recently done in the Miller Avenue subdivision, and on the newer section of Winches-
ter Lane.  Work is expected to continue in the late winter and early spring on various roads throughout the Township 

 

Crawfords Corner Road Grant  

§ The Township recently applied for state funding for the continued improvement of Crawfords Corner Road.  The application is for the section be-

tween Falcon Ridge Circle and a point just east of Roberts Road.  A response is expected in the spring. 
 

Sewer System Repairs and Maintenance  

§ The Township has embarked on a multi-year improvement program for the Townshipôs sewer utility.  The sewer system is being inspected and 

repaired in several stages that will ultimately reduce sewer treatment charges from Bayshore Regional Sewerage Authority. 
 

Development Activity  

§ Development activity is substantially slower in the winter months and will accelerate in the spring.  Activity is anticipated at the following locations: 

 
 Ʒ Continuation of  the Enclave 19 lot subdivision that lies off Holmdel Road. 
 Ʒ Work is expected to start soon on the 185 unit age restricted project know as the Regency and located on the former Lucent Property 
 Ʒ  Work is expected to start immediately on the 40 lot single family subdivision known as the Reserve and located on the former Lucent  
                      property. 

Mosquito Control 

The Monmouth County Mosquito Control Division conducts  a comprehensive mosquito control program based on the principles of 

integrated pest management.  An important component of this program is the aerial application of mosquito pesticides in certain areas 

of the county that produce or harbor high numbers of mosquitoes. 

The Division anticipates resuming the aerial surveillance and treatment program on or about April 1, 2016 and possibly continuing as 

late as November 30, 2016.  In most years, the treatment areas are primarily large tracts of standing water in undeveloped parts of the 

county where mosquito larva thrive.  Each time the Division undertakes aerial larval control applications in a certain municipality, the 

local police department is notified before hand.   

Election Information 

The Primary Election is on June 7, 2016.  Polls open at 6am and close at 8pm. 

If you are a registered voter in Monmouth County you may vote at your polling location on Election Day or you may apply 

to vote by way of a mail-in ballot. A voter may apply for a mail-in ballot by mail up to seven days prior to the election. You 

may also apply in person until 3 p.m. on the day before the election.  The polling location is printed on the front of your 

sample ballot, which will be mailed to your home before the election.   

If you have any  questions regarding Elections you may contact Holmdel Townshipôs Clerk, Maureen Doloughty at 

mdoloughty@holmdeltownship-nj.com or 732-946-2820 x 1211  



 

 

 

  Page  6 Holmdel Township 

Holmdel Police Department Celebrates 50 Years  
 
The Holmdel Township Police Department was formally established by a Township Committee Ordinance in 1966.  In that year, the Department an-
swered 540 calls for Service.  In 2015, the Town has grown substantially and Police handle closer to 25,000 calls for service each year.  

Four Chiefs of Police have served the Department in the past 50 Years:  Chiefs Joseph W. Phillips, R. Bruce Phillips, Raymond P. Wilson, and cur-
rent Chief John Mioduszewski.  Mioduszewski joined the Department in 1987, and rose through the ranks, becoming Chief in 2011.  He is responsible 
for developing most of the programs offered to the Community, including the Police Youth Academy, Neighborhood Watch, Neighborhood Liaison 
Program, Domestic Violence Response Team, Safe not Sorry (self-defense program for young women), and many more.  Through his leadership, 
Officers are highly trained, and evaluated, on a regular basis.   
 
Chief Mioduszewski has organized a Committee to plan for the Departmentôs 50th Anniversary.  Their first task was to design a ñ50th Anniversary 
Logoò which will be displayed on commemorative pins and decals on the Patrol cars.  In addition, Officers will wear an ñAnniversary badgeò through-
out 2016. All of which were obtained through donation.  Other Anniversary items, such as T-shirts, mugs, etc. will be available for the public to pur-
chase soon.  
 
The Department feels that it is very important to honor the Officers who formed the Agency, as well as those who were part of its development 
through the years.  ñWe have a list of retired Officers and communicate with them on a regular basis, said Mioduszewski.  They remain an impor-
tant part of a Department rich in history and growth.ò   
The Department is planning several special events which will be held throughout the year including a 50th Anniversary Ball which is scheduled for 
October, at the Shore Casino in Atlantic Highlands.  The Department hopes that many residents, former employees, Mayors, Administrators, and 
Committee Members will take the time to attend.  More information will be available in the coming months. 
 
For more history of the Holmdel Police Department go to www.holmdelpolice.org 

 

            ñSAFE NOT SORRYò  

      1 out of every 5 college women is a victim of sexual violence!!  

       DONôT BECOME A STATISTIC ï FIGHT BACK!!!  

The Holmdel Police Department can give you the knowledge you 
need to reduce your risk of becoming a victim.  Over three nights, 
you will learn the facts about: Drug Facilitated Sexual Assault 
(Risk Reduction Education and Sexual Violence Victim  Sup-
port Services Program), Self Defense Techniques, Personal 
Defense Weapons and Spring Break Safety.   
  

Reducing your chances of a sexual assault may be as simple as 
being aware of your environment, and responding quickly to it.  
Young women will learn avoidance and awareness skills, and how 
to enforce boundaries, verbally and physically.  The self-defense 
portion of the program is a ñhands-onò lesson to teach you the 
techniques that can be used to increase your ability to avoid, re-
spond, and escape from a sexual predator. 

The Program is free of charge and open to High School Juniors 
and Seniors.  It is held at:  

Holmdel Community Senior Center (Crawfords Corner Road)  

April 18, 19 and 20, 2016 ~ 7:00pm to 9:30pm  

(Attendance at all 3 sessions is mandatory)  

 

For further information, contact Lieutenant Michael Pigott  

mpigott@holmdelpolice.org ; 732-946-9690 ext. 1742 

Applications are available at www.holmdelpolice.org  

SPRINGTIME TRAFFIC SAFETY AWARENESS  

With springtime approaching, it is finally time to break out of our ñcabin 
feverò and hit the roads for a vacation, getaway, a trip to the local park, or 
just a leisurely drive.  With the increase of vehicles on the roadway, 
comes a significant increase in motorcycles, pedestrian traffic, and bicycle 
traffic.  We want to remind everyone to be vigilant on the roadways and to 
take extra care and time to make sure you arrive at your destination 
safely.  Be careful when driving through parks and shopping centers; and 
remember it is now state law to stop and stay stopped for pedestrians in a 
crosswalk. 

Officers will be on increased pedestrian awareness enforcement.  This 
enforcement not only involves stopping motorists for violations of the 
pedestrian laws, but also stopping pedestrians who fail to abide by the 
laws as well.  This campaign in  Township wide, to include parks and 
shopping centers. 

Also, April is Distracted Driving Awareness Month.  Holmdel Police Offi-
cers will be on the lookout for moving violations and targeting vehicles 
where the operatorôs actions are distracted, aggressive, or impaired. 

The children of our Township will begin playing outside shortly, if not al-
ready.  Please be respectful of your neighbors and be cognizant of the 25 
mile per hour residential speed limit.  Random neighborhood radar en-
forcements will take place to ensure motorists are abiding by the speed 
limits.  Please drive carefully throughout the Township.  Keeping residents 
and motorists safe is a mutual effort and we appreciate you doing your 
part in working together with law enforcement and making Holmdel a 
safer community. 

~ Keeping Children, Pedestrians & Motorists Safe~  

Holmdel Township Police Department, Traffic Safety/Crime Prevention Unit  

Volunteers Needed for the Holmdel Police Department Domestic Violence Response Team 

The Holmdel Township Police Department is currently recruiting volunteers to servce on the Holmel Police Domestic Violence Response Team (DVRT).  In affiliation with 

180 Turning Lives Around (180), and with the assistance of the response team volunteers, the Holmdel Townshp Police Department continues to make avaialbe this 

service to victims of domestic violence during the initial stages of a highly emotional and traumatic experience.  180 will be conducting an intensive 40-hour mandatory 

training course for Domestic Violence Respose Team (DVRT) volunteers April 4thðApril 28th, Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays, 6:00pm~ 9:30pm in the courtroom 

at Hazlet Police Headquarters, 255 Middle Road in Hazlet.  Applications are currently being accepted. 

Basic requirements for volunteers to apply include that they must be eighteen years of age or older, have access to reliable transportation, possess a valid driverôs license, 

be willing to serve on an on-call shift basis, participate in the interview process, submit to a background investigation and fingerprinting, and successfully complete the 

mandatory training.   

Please contact Lt. Michael Pigott, Holmdel Township Police Department, DVRT DVLO, at 732 -946-4400, to obtain an application or f or additional information.  

mailto:mpigott@holmdelpolice.org
http://www.holmdelpolice.org
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D E P A R T M E N T  O F  P U B L I C  W O R K S   
 

BRUSH & LEAF COLLECTION ~ 2016 

BRUSH 

 

Tree Limbs MUST be 6 INCHES in diameter or smaller   The maximum amount of Brush that can be placed at the curb is three (3) individual piles of 
branches, with each pile NOT exceeding 4ô High x 4 wide by 6ô long.   

Please leave at least 6 FEET of space on each side and between each pile so machinery can grasp the material.   DO NOT place branches in the 
roadway.  DO NOT stack brush piles beside shrubbery, posts, hydrants, electrical or cable boxes, mailboxes, and/or any other objects   Brush must be 
ACCESSIBLE for machinery collecting the branches/brush, if NOT, it CANNOT be removed  Landscapers and Tree Surgeons hired by the Resi-

dent are responsible for the removal of branches/brush.   

The brush removal service provided by the Township is restricted to RESIDENTIAL PRUNING ONLY. The Service is provided for RESIDENTS of the 
Township. Brush will NOT be collected from any COMMERCIAL BUSINESSES.   If possible, DO NOT stack branches/brush on a sidewalk!! Brush 
mixed with, STUMPS/ROOTS/LEAVES/GRASS/DIMENSIONAL LUMBER/FIREWOOD OR OVERSIZED MATERIAL ARE NOT ACCEPTABLE, AND 
WILL BE REFUSED. ONLY tree branches and limbs are acceptable  .   

Brush must be stacked perpendicular to the curb, in front of your dwelling, NOT exceeding the length, height, and diameter listed. Brush must NOT be 
stacked at the curb any earlier than 1 WEEK prior to your scheduled week of collection (due to Storm-Water Tier A Requirements) Brush MUST NOT 
be stacked for collection within 10 FEET of a Storm-Water Inlet/Basin!!  In order for Public Works to continue to provide Brush Removal services, there 
are many State and County regulations that must be adhered to and strictly followed.  

PLEASE PLACE YOUR BRUSH CURBSIDE NO MORE THAN ONE (1) WEEK PRIOR TO THEIR COLLECTION DATE.  THE FIRST ROADWAY 

MAY BE PICKED UP AS EARLY AS 7:00 A.M.   ONE PICK-UP PER HOUSEHOLD PER COLLECTION!!  

 

LEAF  

 

 

The Township Does NOT respond to ñCall Inò Residential Requests There will ONLY be ONE Removal @ your residence during your scheduled week. 

DO NOT place Leaves at the curb during non-collection months. Residents who accumulate Leaves during non-collection months are responsible for 
disposal.  

Please DO NOT transport your leaves to the DPW Facility. Please DO NOT attempt to dispose of your leaves in the Storm-Water inlets, Catch Basins/
Inlets along the Roadways. DO NOT place leaves in bags DO NOT Mix leaves with BRUSH & or GENERAL DEBRIS/ETC. DO NOT Mix leaves with 
GRASS clippings.  Leaves shall be in a ñWind-Rowò type pile along the curb-line in front of your dwelling.   DO NOT place Leaves within 10 FEET of a 
storm water inlet/basin. (Due to Storm-Water Tier A Regulations)  

The Leaf Removal service is provided for Township Residents ONLY. Leaves will not be removed from any Commercial Businesses.  

Residents are to place leaves in a ñWind-Rowò pile along the curb-line NO earlier than One, (1) WEEK PRIOR TO THEIR COLLECTION DATE. 

The first roadway may be picked up as early as 7:00 am   ONE PICK UP PER HOUSEHOLD PER COLLECTION!!  

 

If you do not know what  Section you are in please visit www.holmdeltownship -nj.com  

SECTION A 1ST Collection Starting on April 4th  2nd Collection Starting on June 6th  3rd Collection Starting on Sept. 5th  

SECTION B 1ST Collection Starting on April 11th  2nd Collection Starting on June 13th  3rd Collection Starting on Sept. 12th  

SECTION C 1st Collection Starting on April 18th  2nd Collection Starting on June 20th  3rd Collection Starting on Sept. 19th  

SECTION D 1st Collection Starting on April 25th  2nd Collection Starting on June 27th  3rd Collection Starting on Sept. 26th  

SECTION A 1st Collection Starting on April 4th  2nd Collection Starting on October 31 st 3rd Collection Starting on December 6 th 

SECTION B 1st Collection Starting on April 11th  2nd Collection Starting on Nov.8 th 3rd Collection Starting on December 19 th  

SECTION C 1st Collection Starting on April 18th  2nd Collection Starting on Nov.16 th 3rd Collection Starting on December 30 th  

SECTION D 1st Collection Starting on April 25th  2nd Collection Starting on Nov. 28th  3rd Collection Starting on Jan. 9 th, 2017 



 

 

TOTAL SPORTS SQUIRTS (age 3 to 5):  
Experience a new sport each week of the program, with Sports Squirts. Participants have the opportunity to try Lacrosse, Soccer, 
Basketball, T-Ball, Floor Hockey, Flag Football,  
Parachute games and more in a safe, structured environment.  
When: Sundays, April 17 to June 12th 2:00-3:00pm  
*No class 5/29*  
Where: Ackerson Park (off Crape Myrtle Drive)  
Eight (8) - 1 hour sessions  
$159/child (resident)/$169/child (non -resident)  
 
T-BALL SQUIRTS (age 3 to 5):  
This program is a great way to introduce your young sluggers to the exciting game of baseball! Fo-cusing on the fundamental 
skills of the game, our progressive T-ball curriculum enables each child to develop their skills and understanding.  
When: Sundays, April 17 to June 12 (no class 5/29)  
Where: Ackerson Park (off Crape Myrtle Drive)  
Time: 3:15pm-4:15pm  
Eight (8) - 1 hour sessions  
$159/person (resident)  
$169/person (non -resident)  
 
PARENT AND ME: TOTAL SPORTS SQUIRTS (age 2 to 3):  
Ideal for any child just starting out in the world of sport, this Program introduces children to a new sport each session. With a 
helping hand from Mom or Dad children will have the opportunity to try Soccer, Lacrosse, Basketball, T-Ball, Floor Hockey, Flag 
Football and more!  
Mondays  
April 18-June 6th  
Ackerson Park  
4:00-4:45pm  
Seven (7) - 50 minute sessions  
$139/child (resident) $149/child (non -resident)  

SOCCER SQUIRTS (age 3 to 5)  
Often Imitated, Never Duplicated. Soccer Squirts  
introduces boys and girls to the beautiful game. Soccer Squirts learn the fundamental skills of soccer through a pro-gram of 
structured activities, fun based games,  
and scrimmages.  
Where: Ackerson Park (off Crape Myrtle Drive)  
When: Sundays, April 17-June 12th (no class 5/29) - 4:30-5:30pm  
8 week session $159/person (resident) $169/person (non -res)  
OR  
Mondays, April 18-June 6th (no class 5/30) - 5:00-6:00pm  

7 week session $139/person (resident) $149/person (non -res) 

LACROSSE SQUIRTS (age 3 to 5):  
Players will learn how to cradle, shoot, catch, and scoop. Throughout the program participants will have fun  
developing their knowledge and understanding of  
scrimmaging in Lacrosse.  
Where: Ackerson Park (off Crape Myrtle Drive)  
When: Mondays, 4:00-5:00pm  
April 18ðJune 6th (no class on 5/30) - 7 sessions  

Cost: $139/person (resident) $149/person (non -resident)  

SOCCER - SENIOR SQUIRTS (age 5 to 7):  
Players learn the principles of attacking, defending and passing, and will be encouraged to apply these skills to game scenarios. 
All Senior Squirts curriculums create an environment which allows players to  
develop and progress within sport.  
Where: Ackerson Park (off Crape Myrtle Dr)  
When: Mondays, 5:00-6:00pm  
April 18-June 6th (no class 5/30)  

Cost: $139/person (resident) $149/person (non-resident) 
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For information on any of the Parks & Recreation programs or events please, call 732 -946-2820 ext. 1226  
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For information on any of the Parks & Recreation programs or events please, call 732 -946-2820 ext. 1226  

H o l m d e l  C o m m u n i t y  D a y /  

H Y A A  O p e n i n g  D a y  P a r a d e  

Saturday, April 16th at Cross Farm Park  

Parade 10:30am/Community Day 11:00am -4:00pm  

Holmdel Recreation and HYAA are pleased to announce that 

plans are currently underway for Community Day/HYAA Opening 

Day Parade.  The parade will begin at 10:00am in Cross Farm 

Park.  Enjoy the afternoon with other members of your commu-

nity! Food vendors will be selling a large variety of food for your 

enjoyment, and craft vendors will have their new and handmade 

artwork on display for you to purchase.  Children can enjoy the 

afternoon playing on the free rides or socializing with friends and 

neighbors.  Many volunteer opportunities are available. 

Memorial  Day Ceremony  
Monday, May 30,  2016 ~10:30am  

Town Hall ~ Memorial Circle  

Join the Holmdel Veterans and Recreation  Office as they honor 

those who have served in all wars. All are invited to attend and 

refreshments will be served. 

 RECREATION SUMMER DAY CAMP 

 Monday  ~ Friday, July 5th ~  August 12 (No camp July 4th) 

K-6th grade at W.R. Satz School (9:00am-12:00pm) 

 

Fees: Early Registration to June 1st : $275 first child/$240 Additional child 

          After June 1st: $300 first child/$255 additional child 

Join your friends for a summer of games, sports, arts & crafts, special 

events, trips and more!  Proof of age and residency required.  Registration 

is now open.  

 

CIT Program (Counselor in Training) Grade 7 to 16 years old (Fee $110) 

                           (All C.I.T.ôs need to be interviewed first) 

Cred i t  Cards  a re accepted as  fo rm o f  payment  fo r  a l l  p rograms  

 Sen io r /Commun i t y 

Center:  is available for group 

use/party rentals.  The Center 

can accommodate a maximum 

of 150 people.  Minimum rental 

is 2 hours, maximum 5 hours.  

Fee for residents is $125 per hour, non-residents is $250 per 

hour, plus a refundable security deposit of $250.   

Bayonet Farm Usage : The natural beauty of Bayonet 

Farm provides a spectacular backdrop for your special event.  

Two charming barns and designated grounds area are avail-

able for  your wedding, reunion or party celebration.  It is lo-

cated at 41 Middletown Road.  Refundable security deposit is 

$250, plus applicable fees. 

Picnic Pavilions at Cross Farm Park &  

Veteranôs Memorial Park: Reservations are being 

accepted for their Picnic Pavilions.  They can be reserved 

between May 1 and September 30, 2014.  Cross Farm Park 

is located off of Route 520 and Londbridge Rd., accomdates a 

maximum of 200 persons, fee for resident is $200/day and 

non-resident is $400/day.  In conjunction with Cross Farm 

Pavilion rental, the concession/kitchen is available at an addi-

tional fee of $100/day for resident and $200/day for non-

resident.  Veteranôs Memorial Park, located off of Telegraph 

Hill Rd, accommodates a maximum of 100 persons, resident 

fee is $150/day and non-resident is $300/day.  A ball field, in 

conjunction with either facility, if available is $50/day for resi-

dent and $100/day for non-resident.  Refundable security de-

posit is $150, plus applicable fees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For additional information on reservations, please contact the 

Recreation Office at 732-946-2820 ext. 1224 

H O L M D E L  S W I M  C L U B   
 Bailey Lane (off Holmdel Road)  

(Seasonal memberships accepted on a first come first served basis)  

Enjoy our four pools, snack bar, chairs/lounges, basketball court, 

sandy volleyball court, family DJ night, lockers, playground, swim 

team, swim lessons, tennis courts and childrenôs arts & crafts! 

 

For fee and registration information please visit our website, email  
recreation@holmdeltownship-nj.com or call 732-946-2820 x 
1225. 

Holmdel Recreation offers a variety of classes and programs for 

children and adults throughout the year including: karate, tennis 

lessons, total sports squirts,  yoga, senior workout, kickboxing, 
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Visit our website or call 732-946-2820 x 1225 for additional information 


